

Boston Election Department

August 12, 2021

TO THE CITY COUNCIL

Dear Councilors:

I transmit for your approval a citizen petition entitled "An Elected Boston School Committee" (the "Petition") for the placement of a local nonbinding public opinion advisory question on the ballot of the next regular municipal election, which will occur on November 2, 2021. The Petition, which includes the signatures of at least ten registered voters of the City of Boston (the "City"), has been examined by the Board of Election Commissioners and has been deemed sufficient.

Pursuant to G.L.c. 53, \$18A, a nonbinding public opinion question may be placed on the ballot for a regular municipal election by vote of the City Council with the approval of the Mayor; a proposal to place such question may be presented to the governing body thereof on a petition signed by at least ten registered voters of the City.

Sincerely,

Eneida Tavares

Chair Board of Boston Election Commissioners

Enclosures

TO:

Board of Election Commissioners, City of Boston

CHT UP BUSION FLECTION IS

FROM:

10 Boston residents, et al.

DATE:

August 6, 2021

2021 409 -6 P 3:59

SUBJECT:

An Elected Boston School Committee

Petition for a Non-binding Public Opinion Advisory Question

Residents are filing the attached petition for a citywide non-binding public opinion advisory question regarding the governance structure of the Boston School Committee, for placement on the ballot for the election on November 2, 2021.

We appreciate the Board's timely review and consideration of our petition. After the petition has been certified, please refer it to the Boston City Council.

Please direct all correspondence to: bosedequity@gmail.com

Thank you.

Kristin JOHNSON

LISA GREEN 202-598-4519